
 

Feb. 20, 2025 

Ryan Reed Appointed New Superintendent of Schools 
Board of Trustees held a special meeting Feb. 20 and proudly announced Ryan Reed as the new Superintendent of Schools 

for RVS effective Sept. 1, 2025. 

With more than 21 years of education experience, including over a decade with RVS, Reed brings a deep passion for 

student success and a strong commitment to leadership excellence. His dedication and exceptional leadership capabilities 

were recognized early on, earning him various school administration roles. Currently, Reed is Area Director of Schools with 

RVS, guiding administrators in Cochrane, Airdrie and Crossfield. As RVS navigates growing enrolments, increasing 

complexities and shifting demands, Reed's strategic leadership will be essential in supporting the Board and RVS’ 3,000 

employees to ensure every student learns, belongs and succeeds. 

The Board also extended its sincere gratitude to Greg Luterbach for his exceptional leadership as superintendent over the 

past nine years and for his 34-year career dedicated to putting students first and making a lasting impact on their lives. 
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